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 Lab News 

We would like to recognize great accomplishments by two former postdoctoral associates from 
the Vieira Lab.  We are very proud to have a part in their success! 
 
Dr. Takehiko Shimizu spent two years in the Vieira Lab where he focused on the genetics of 
caries.  He is now the vice-dean of his dental school, Nihon University School of Dentistry at 
Matsodo.   
 
Dr. Renato Silva was at the 
University of Pittsburgh 
School of Dental Medicine 
for over 5 years as a post-
doctoral associate and a 
principle investigator.  He is 
now a faculty member at the 
University of Texas School 
of Dentistry at Houston and 
assumed a new role as 
chairman of the Department 
of Endodontics on July 1, 
2016.  
 

DRDR Update 

Subject Recruitment Location 

Recruitment Summary 

Subjects Recruited 5741 

Subjects Declined 1135 

Compliance Rate 

Gender      47% male 

83% 

53% female 

Module 1 1474 Emergency Care 73 UDHS 8 

Module 2 1776 Oral Surgery 46 Orthodontics 190 

Module 3  672 Pediatric      

Dentistry 

313 Other   132 

Module 4  403 Implant Center   15 AEGD   26 

Dental          

Hygiene 

 377 Prosthodontics   100 Perio   64 

Endo    72 Affected by Digestive 

Disease 
  57 Not Affected by 

Digestive Disease 
103 

Upcoming Events 

Faculty Mini-Retreat       

Monday, December 19      

8:00 a.m. to noon     

Room 402 Salk Hall 

Staff Recognition        

Reception             

Thursday, December 22   

Noon to 1:30 p.m.    

Room 402 Salk Hall 

 

Tables show running totals of 

patient recruitment 

Oral Microbiome Study 

Take is wearing the black shirt in the front row and Renato is wearing the blue shirt. December 2011 


